Alan Turing
turing@enigma.com
Cell: 509.963.9983

September 24, 1949

Sally Jenkins
Comps-R-US
3242 Umptum St.
Seattle, WA 98214

Dear Ms. Jenkins :

I am writing as a follow up to our brief discussion this last week at the Western Washington University career fair. I am interested in the computer engineer full-time position available at Comps-R-US.

[bookmark: _GoBack]As a person who has both practical and academic experience in cryptography and computer architecture, I am eager to apply and use my skillsets to help further the business efforts of Comps-R-US. In particular my experience with designing, building, and testing the Manchester Computer using a combination of IDEs, APIs, and UML diagrams will enable me to contribute immensely to the efforts underway at your company. I’ve worked closely with a number of scientists in the past, and in the future I hope to grapple with challenging problems as a member of a computer design group.

I look forward to discussing with you further my qualifications and can be reached at turing@enigma.com or by phone 509-963-9983.

Sincerely,

[image: https://upload.wikimedia.org/wikipedia/commons/thumb/8/83/Alan_Turing_signature.svg/2000px-Alan_Turing_signature.svg.png]
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